Extra COVID SNAP

Benefits are Ending

Recent action by the federal government ends
the extra COVID SNAP benefits, known as SNAP
Emergency Allotments, as of February 2023.

The last COVID SNAP payment will be on
February 3, 2023. Households will receive only

their regular monthly SNAP issuance beginning
on March 1, 2023.
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